
Stephen Rynas 
<Stephen .Rynas@ncmail.net 
> 

01/21/2009 09:48AM 

To John Dorney <john.dorney@ncmail.net> 

cc "Walker, William T SAW" 

bee 

<William. T. Walker@saw02.usace .army .mil>, "Lekson, David 
M SAW" <David.M.Lekson@saw02.usace.army.mil>, 

Subject Re: Modified 401 Certification for PCS Phosphate 

Please be advised that DCM will be reviewing the consistency 
certification. The consistency certification was tied to the WQ 
certification of December 5, 2008. Now that the WQ certification has 
been revised we will need to modify the consistency certification. Due 
to the weather and other work priorities, I have not had the opportunity 
to fully review this. Nevertheless, I thought it would be important to 
inform everyone that the consistency certification will need to be 
revisited. I hope that this can be completed by the end of January. If 
you have any questions, please call me at 252-808-2808 or email me. 

John Dorney wrote: 
> This morning the Director signed a modified 401 Water Quality 
> Certification for the PCS Phosphate mine expansion near Aurora, NC. 
> Attached should be an electronic copy of the revised Certification. I 
> will be out of the office all day doing a public hearing in Albemarle, 
> but you can reach our public information officer (Susan Massengale) at 
> 919-807-6359 if you have any questions. Hard copies of the 
> Certificatoin will be mailed out today as well. Thankx 


